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Building Inspections - FW: Taft Avenue Redevelopment - Level 1 Minor Residential Application

From: Olivia Dawson <odawson@acorn-engineering.com>

To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 3/8/2016 5:16 PM

Subject: FW: Taft Avenue Redevelopment - Level 1 Minor Residential Application

Attachments: 1 Level I Minor Residential Permit Application_3-4-16.pdf; 2 Evidence of Rights,
Title, and Interest.pdf; 3 Financial Capacity 3-8-16.pdf; 4 Fire Summary 3-7-16.pdf;
Cover Letter 3-7-16.pdf

| apologize but | mistyped the address in the original email and am forwarding this correspondence to the
corrected address; all future responses and materials will be to this address.

Thanks in advance for your understanding!
- Olivia

From: Olivia Dawson

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 5:08 PM

To: 'buildinginspections@portland.gov' <buildinginspections@portland.gov>

Cc: William Savage <wsavage@acorn-engineering.com>; 'Barbara Barhydt' <bab@portlandmaine.gov>; 'Philip
DiPierro' <PD@portlandmaine.gov>

Subject: Taft Avenue Redevelopment - Level 1 Minor Residential Application

Good Afternoon,

Acorn Engineering is pleased to submit the Level 1 Minor Residential Application for the Taft Avenue
Redevelopment project on behalf of Francis (Jim) Drake. The completed application and narratives are attached;
this email will be followed by the Construction Drawing and Civil Plan Sets. Per city requirement, a paper copy
and CD of the complete application will be provided to the inspections office by tomorrow morning.

This application is being submitted in alignment with the Level 1 Site Alteration Application for the adjacent lot;
the site alteration application has been submitted to Barbara Barhydt in the Planning Division, as cc’ed to this
correspondence. A copy of the cover letter addressed to Barbara describing the submission and nature of the
two applications is also attached.

Please to not hesitate to call the office or myself with any questions or clarifications.

Olivia Dawson
Engineer

Registered E.I. in Maine
Registered E.I.T in New York

Acorn Engineering, Inc
PO Box 3372

Portland, Maine 04104
WWWw.acorn-engineering.com

C: 585.797.8780
B. 207.775.2655
F. 207.358.7979
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This electronic communication, which includes any files or attachments thereto, contains proprietary or confidential information and may be

privileged and otherwise protected under copyright or other applicable intellectual property laws. All information contained in this electronic
communication is solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to which it was addressed. If you are not the intended recipient(s), you are

hereby notified that distributing, copying, or in any way disclosing any of the information in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, and destroy the communication and any files or attachments in their entirety,
whether in electronic or hard copy format. Since data stored on electronic media can deteriorate, be translated or modified, Acorn Engineering,
Inc., and/or affiliates will not be liable for the completeness, correctness or readability of the electronic data. The electronic data should be
verified against the hard copy.
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